UN“.'ED STATLS
ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20545

KOV 8 71973 ¢

: ‘Honorable James R. Mann
House of Representatives

Dear Mr. Mann:

nse to your recent inguiry regarding
a letter you received from Charles W. Parrott 111,
President, Picdmont Organic Movement, Greer, South
Carolina. Nr. parrott's letter deals with an occupa-
tional exposure incident at the Duke Power Company's
Oconee Nuclear Station reported in the Greenville

Piedmont.

This is in respo
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As you knov, Mr. Parrott has contacted me dirzctly by
A letter dated October 11, 1973, requesting a substan-
: tial amount of information on this and other matters.
' We are now in the process of gathering the requested
material. Indeed, we have contacted iT. Parrott Dby
telephone three times already in an effort to be as
responsive as possiple to his comprehensive request.
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When we have collected all the information which
Mr. Parrott has requested we would be pleased to

provide a copy for your records.
Sincereiy,

:

: - Donald F. inuth
Director of Regulatory
Operations
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\ Enclosurec:
{ o Incoming 1ltr - C. W. Parrott
to Hon. J. R. Mann dtd

' 10/17/73
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